## GREENSBORO SCHOOL LIBRARIES BOOK CLUB

The Book Club, organized in Greensboro for the study of children's books, is completing its third year of activity. The group, numbering ten or more, has been composed of school librarians, elementary school teachers, and children's librarians from the Public Library.

A regular course of study has been followed with one meeting a year held at the Public Library. May Lamberton Becker's "Adventures in Reading" and Anne T. Eaton's "Reading with Children" have been used as guides for discussions.

The Book Club has been valuable in bringing together teachers and librarians who work with children, and in providing means of professional growth and comradeship.